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MCGILL SOCIETY OF TORONTO

I
TORONTO. ONT. April 29, 1925.

Sen. Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal McGill University, 
Montreal, Quebec.

Dear Sir Arthur:

The annual meeting of the McGill Society 
of Toronto is scheduled to take place during the month of 
May, and it is planned to have this take the fo im of 
dinner at the King Edward Hotel, Toronto. It is the earn­
est desire of the members of the executive that you should 
be with us for this meeting, and that the McGill graduates 
in Toronto and vicinity should have the opportunity of 
listening to a message delivered by yourself on behalf of 
the University at that time.

a

. 1 have therefore been asked by the execut­
ive to write to you, requesting that if possible 
to honor us on this occasion. you arrange
not been set, but it is desired^o have it* on^ Fridaî^even- 
ing during May, preferably the 15th or the 29th. It is 
reit that the. 22nd would not be suitable on account of the 
holiday immediately following. However, the date will be 
aet to accord with your plans, and can be arranged for 
practically any time after the middle of May.

The membership of the Toronto Society will 
pleased to have you present, and I trust 

able to arrange accordingly. In order 
that we may have the maximum time for arrangements here,
I shall be very glad if you will advise me at the earliest 
possible opportunity. Should it be impossible for you to 
come up yourself, would you be kind enough to delegate some 
other member of the faculty to represent the University at 
this function, and also advise me of a date suitable to him.

indeed be 
that you

Trusting that we may have the pleasure of 
having you with us, I am

Yours very sincerely.

Address :
c/o Ferranti Meter & Transformer Go. 
26 Hob le St. , Toront o.

eoretary.
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